
MU TABOR SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 
DEAN’S BUSINESS COUNCIL 

 

Notes from MS Teams meeting on September 12, 2022 at 2:00 PM central time.   

DBC members present:  Nico Amoroso, Jamie Gray, Louis Javois, Zane Peterson, Dave 
Weatherford, Deb Youssef 

DBC members absent: Dena Arendt, Tony Douglass 

Tabor faculty/staff present:  Christian Badorek, RJ Podeschi, Becky Stubblefield 

 Welcome 
o Introduced Christian Badorek – Tabor Graduate Assistant 

 Homecoming weekend 
o Industry panel & career panel in the works 
o Student leaders will be moderating and facilitating the career panel 
o Dress in “business jeans” and polo, Tabor shirt, button-down, etc. to lower 

barriers for students to attend. 
o Suggested to broadcast the student panel via Facebook Live. 
o Selfie stations at the Tabor Open House on Saturday afternoon 

 Mentorship Network 
o Christian worked on survey to collect alumni interest and asked for DBC 

feedback. 
o DBC member feedback included: 

 Add more information re: expectations and structure within the 
survey so that alumni know what they are getting into. 

 Create an FAQ sheet to include with the survey to help provide that 
structure and framework 

 Add a field for location or preference for remote vs in person in the 
survey 

o Dave questioned how we would close the loop with those who fill out the 
survey but we don’t need their help with the pilot launch.  RJ said we would 
follow up with them as soon as we know who we will need and tell them 
we will reach out again in the spring. 

 



Homecoming weekend meetings: 

Friday, October 7 – 12:00 PM – 5:00 PM – Lunch, industry panel with faculty, career panel 
with students 

Saturday, October 8 – 8:30 AM – 12:00 PM – Breakfast, DBC business meeting 

Saturday, October 8 – 3:30 PM – 5:30 PM – Tabor Alumni Open House (optional) 

 

Next call:  Monday, October 31, 2022 at 2:00 PM CST via Microsoft Teams 
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